
 

 
 

 

 
 

Division of the Budget 

Landon State Office Building Phone: (785) 296-2436 

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 larry.campbell@ks.gov 

Topeka, KS  66612 http://budget.kansas.gov 
 

Larry L. Campbell, Director Laura Kelly, Governor 

Division of the Budget 

 

January 29, 2019 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rick Wilborn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 541-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Wilborn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 19 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 19 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 19 would rename the presentence report as the presentence investigation report.  The 

bill would add community correctional services and any entity required to receive the information 

under the Interstate Compact for Adult Offender Supervision to the list of those who can access 

certain parts of the report not accessible to the public.  

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration and the Kansas Sentencing Commission indicate         

SB 19 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Janie Harris, Judiciary 

 Scott Schultz, Sentencing Commission  


